
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Kentenhkó:wa/November 7, 2022 

PAVING UPDATE: WADE LAFRANCE ROAD (TSI SNAIHNE) 

& PARK STREET (KANA:TAKON) 

The MCA Department of Infrastructure, Housing, and Environment (DIHE) would like to 

inform the community of the updated paving schedule for Wade Lafrance Road in Tsi 

Snaihne and Park Street in Kana:takon. 

The paving of Wade Lafrance Road has been extended to Tuesday, November 8. 

Immediately following the completion of Wade Lafrance Road will be the paving of Park 

Street, which is now scheduled to begin on Wednesday, November 9. 

Please exercise caution when traveling through this area and be mindful of potential traffic 

delays. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience as this work is completed. 


